
Federal-­wide Assurance of Protection of Human Subjects (FWA) 
 
The Morehouse College IRB has a currently valid Federal Wide Assurance of 

Protection of Human Subjects. The IRB is authorized to approve human subject 

research supported with funds from federal agencies. Researchers whose IRB 

application is for a federally funded proposal must indicate the federal agency from 

which funds are sought on the IRB Proposal Application Form. Principal 

Investigators are responsible for ensuring that IRB instructions are followed, that 

problems with human subject research are promptly reported to the IRB, and that 

refinements, changes, or any modification to research protocols are reported to the 

IRB prior to their use in research. Institutions at which human subject research is 

not conducted in compliance with Federal regulations are subject to the loss of all 

federal funding. 

 

Morehouse College FWA:  FWA0000640 

Expiration Date:    January 5, 2026 


